
 
 

 

February 7, 2025 
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE – CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF ROYAL OAK 

TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

 
Notice Of A Public Hearing For Zoning Text Amendments to the C-3 Zoning District 

The Charter Township of Royal Oak Planning Commission will hold a Public 

Hearing at the regular meeting on Tuesday March 4, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. 
Planning Commission meetings are in person and will be held at 21131 Garden 

Lane, Ferndale MI 48220, 2nd Floor Room 210. A public hearing is a portion of a 

meeting which is dedicated to hearing comments from the public on a specific 

subject. 

Written comments may be sent to the Township Planner, Donovan Smith, via 

email (dsmith@mcka.com) or mail to the Township Manager, Ann Capela, 21131 

Garden Ln, Ferndale, MI 48220 

To request disability accommodations, please contact Township Manager’s Office 

at (248) 547-9802 at least 3 days prior to the meeting date. 
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